
 

 

 

 

Welcome Summer! As we enter our final term here in Nursery please find below details of 

our Summer Curriculum, topic information and learning focuses.  

Literacy 

This half term, our focus will be on farms 

and farming, we will use the supporting 

texts: 

 What the Ladybird Heard 

 A Squash and a Squeeze 

 The Runaway Pea 

This will then lend itself for us to enter our 

topic of growing. During this topic we will 

be reading books such as:  

 The Very Hungry Caterpillar 

 What the ladybird Heard at the    

Seaside 

 Tiddler 

Maths 

 5 frame focus and Subitising  

 Adding one more 

 Ordering numbers 1-5 and number    

formations 

 Numicon 

 Weight and capacity  

 Introducing 10 frames 

 What is a number sentence? 

 Exploring Mathematical marks and    

symbols  

  

Phonics  

As we are now getting ready to move into 

Reception our phonics focus for this term 

will be the following aspects of phase 1: 

 Oral blending and segmenting 

 Initial sounds 

 CVC word sounds 

For those children who we feel are ready 

will be introduced to phase 2 phonics and 

begin to learn letter-sound correspondences 

and formations.   

Our wider curriculum activities this 

term include: 

The celebration of the King’s        

Coronation 

Making healthy fruit skewers 

The celebration of Eid 

Planting seeds/Growing sunflowers 

Sports Day 

Observing the life cycle of a butterfly 

Visit from the Tickety Boo company 

If you have any questions or need further information 

please contact your child’s class teacher via class Dojo.  


